
 
 
 
 
Framfield Parish – Playgrounds & Covid-19 restrictions 28th July 2020: 
  
Sites affected: Framfield, Blackboys and Palehouse Common 
  

Our playgrounds will open on Friday 31st July 2020. 

 
The Parish Council’s contractor will be spraying the play equipment every 30 days with an approved 
antimicrobial agent specifically designed for this type of application. 
 
However, social distancing and preventative measures are still required by all playground users.  
Please ensure that children are supervised, and social distance by keeping 2m or 1m+ where 
possible.  If the playground is busy, please come back later.  It is requested that all playground users 
use an antibacterial hand gel before and after entering the playground. 
 
Please observe the signs that are placed near to, and around the playground and keep everyone 
safe by reducing any risks. 
 
If you use the playground and have later tested positive for Covid-19, please can you contact the 
Parish Council and use the government’s Track and Trace system so that other people can be 
informed and tested if required. 
 
Please do not enter the playground if you are presenting signs of Covid-19 or have recently tested 
positive. 
 
Please use the playgrounds responsibly and be courteous to other playground users. 
 
If government advice changes, the playgrounds may be closed again. 
 
Thank you 
 
Framfield Parish Council  
 
www.framfieldcouncil.org.uk 
clerk@framfieldcouncil.org.uk  
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